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Principal’s Message 
!
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we embark on the months of March and April, we want 
to take a moment to celebrate the growth and success of 
our students thus far. Your continued support and 
encouragement have played a significant role in their 
achievements. 
In these past weeks, we have witnessed remarkable 
progress in various academic and extracurricular pursuits. 
From mastering new concepts in the classroom to 
demonstrating leadership on the sports field and artistic 
expression in the arts, our students have shown resilience, 
determination, and creativity. 
We are immensely proud of their accomplishments and the 
positive impact they are making within our school 



  
 

 

time are intention is to have qualified speakers on the 
topics listed above from 5:30 – 6:50 pm. Information booths 
will then be accessible once again for further inquiries and 
discussions following the presenters. 
   
Join us for our next School Advisory Committee 2")#(%3'
2(4,5'67.5'from 6 to 7:30 pm at Alliance in the school 
library. If you are unable to meet in person and wish to take 
part virtually, join on your computer, mobile app or room 
device; Click here to join the meeting. We invite you to 
join us if you are interested in taking part. We are always 
open to new thoughts and ideas that support the school's 
goals in supporting student achievement and well-being.    
 



  
 

 

Alliance Scholastic Book Fair 
Thank you to all the students and families who came out to 
support our Scholastic Book Fair last week. It was one of 
our most successful book fairs ever! It was great to see the 
excitement of the children making their wish lists and 
picking out books. A huge thank you goes out to everyone 
who volunteered their time to help make our book fair run 
so smoothly. Thank you to our parent volunteers: Nicole 
Farrell, Jessi Nichol, Jessica Haxton & Allyia. Thank you to 
our staff/student volunteers: Mme. Underwood, Mme



  
 

 

help with supervision, First Aid and ski instruction.  We 
could not have done it without you.   
 
K"(4#'!(-&'C+B$'
We are continuing to hold Board Game Club through 
March. The students have now been shown a variety of 
games. They can choose which game they would like to 
play. We are proud of the students' problem solving we are 
witnessing in Board Game Club. Bravo! 

 
End of Day Pick Up Communication 

When emailing your child(ren)’s teacher(s) for end of day 
pick up, please include both secretaries in the email to 
ensure that communication reaches the office if the teacher 
is absent and is unable to check their email. 
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amanda.tuulos@nearnorthschools.ca  
stephanie.jackson@nearnorthschools.ca 
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